
Catkins Newsletter  

Summer Term 2 2023-24 

General Class News: 

 

We can’t believe we are in the last half 

term before the summer holidays. For 

some children this will be the last half 

term  in Catkins.  

 

We hope to have a 

picnic in the school 

grounds before the end of the school 

year to celebrate Catkins Class 23/24. 

More details to follow shortly. 

Maths 

 In numeracy this half term we will be consolidating all of our learning 

and having fun with capacity using water and sand. We will explore 

measurement in the environment and look for 2 and 3d shapes in the 

classroom and beyond.  

Upcoming Diary Dates: 

 

Transition Days 

Tuesday 2nd & Wednesday 

3rd July 

 

Sports Day 

Tuesday 9th July 

 

Strandfest  

Friday 12th July 

 

    English 

 

This half term we will continue with our phonics                                    

learning and explore a range of stories linked to 

our topic. We will use our imagination to write a 

story. I wonder what characters we will choose?                

                                              



RSHE 

We will learn about different homes and what we need to do to keep them clean. This half term 

we will reflect on how we have changed since starting Sidestrand and begin to look at transition 

and how some change can be good. 

Understanding the World 

Are all minibeasts scary? We will take a stroll through the  different 

seasons and learn about the life cycles of plants and insects.  

PE 

The students will be learning striking and fielding games such as 

Cricket and Rounders. They will learn the basic skills on how to bowl, 

bat and field. They will also get to play Tennis and Football again out-

side building on previous learning from earlier on in the year.   

 

   Other subjects:  
 

Food tech 

This half term we will be making a range of fruit based desserts      

consolidating all the skills we have learnt this term.       

  Other useful information 
 

Please remember to send in a tub for food tech on Wednesdays. All children have 

now got a sun hat to keep in school and we will send them home at the end of the 

Summer Term. Please return the suncream slip if you haven’t already done so. 


